
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/2/2015 10:23:52 AM
Subject: RE: Wiseman Update

I have asked LLR for a response. 
 
From: Veldran, Katherine 

Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 10:07 AM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Wiseman Update
 
 
 
From: Peter Weisman [mailto:pweisman@corpctri85.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 12:36 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Re:
 
Spartanburg County will not let me obtain a bldg permit even though in the past as a registered architect with an( 
"unlimited ,assets greater than $250,000") license as a construction manager I was allowed under state law to act as a 
genl contractor and could obtain a building permit.
However the Association of Genl Contractors must have lobbied the legislators to change that and now one must 
have a GC license without " grandfathering"people like me who did have that right previously.
In order to get a genl Contractors license I need to take 2 exams which is crazy since I have been building here and 
previously in NYC for over 40 yrs and I have been a registered architect since 1964.
I just think it is unfair to take away what I have and by the way the SC Dept of Licenses seems dysfunctional,they 
never return a phone call!
We are not being a user friendly state by doing things like this!
Thanks,Peter 864-599-9900
 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID

"Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Hey Pete! Hope all is well. 
 
Still working on this situation. 
Question:
What happened in the local level for them to deny the most recent permit? 

On Sep 29, 2015, at 4:10 PM, Peter Weisman <pweisman@corpctri85.com> wrote:

Hey Katherine,have you received any feedback from the Dept of Labor,Licensing and Registration about 
my ability to obtain a building permit as I have previously been able to do with my construction 
managers license? Can I somehow get grandfathered ? thanks,Peter
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